
  

 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

June 12th, 2016 
 

“When I entered your house, you did not give me water for my feet…”   

- Luke 7:44 

Mass Schedule 
Weekends 
Sat.   5:00pm   
Sun.  8:30am & 10:30am  
 

Weekdays 
Mon.  8:00am Communion Service  
   (Small Chapel)  
Tues.  6:30pm (Church) 
Wed.  9:00am (Church, with OLL School) 
Thurs. & Fri.    8:00am (Small  Chapel) 
 

Confessions Tuesdays 6:00-6:30pm,  
Saturdays 4:00-4:30pm, and  
by appointment. 
 

Rosary  Everyone is welcome to join us  
in the Church to pray the Rosary 25 minutes 
before the weekday and weekend Masses. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held in the 
Small Chapel on Tuesdays from 8:30am  
to 10:00pm, and on First Fridays of the  
month following the morning Mass  
until midnight. Please join us for this  
rewarding experience! 

Church Office Hours 
Mon. - Thurs.  8:30am - 5:00pm  (Closed Noon-1:00pm)    
Fri.    Closed           School Office Hours 
Sat.   Closed          Mon. - Thurs.  8:00am - 2:00pm 
Sun.  8:00am - Noon 

Parish & School Phone Extensions 
Pastor,  Fr. Tony O’Neill ... 172 

Deacon, Dcn. Del Wilkinson … 162 
Parish Administrator, Rhonda Eurich ... 161  

Pastoral Minister, Sr. Carrie Link ... 168 
Parish Nurse, Marcia Jerdee … 952-472-5466 

Maintenance Director, Roger Koch … 153  
Church Secretary, Dana Barrett … 162 

Youth & Family Faith Formation Coordinator, 
 Kathy Hejna … 147 

Adult Faith Formation Coordinator, 
Carla LaBore … 145 

Youth Minister, Theresa Zweber … 144 
Music Director, Courtney Young … 181  
School Principal, Becky Kennedy … 151 

School Secretary, Carol Franck … 150 
 

Fax … 952-472-1216 
 

The Church Staff e-mails are first letter of  
first  name, followed by last name   

@ourladyofthelake.com 
 

Example:  reurich@ourladyofthelake.com 
 

The School Staff e-mails are first letter of  
the first name, followed by last name 

@schoololl.com 
 

Example: bkennedy@schoololl.com  

Our Lady of the Lake           
  Catholic Church 

2385 Commerce Blvd. 
Mound, Minnesota 55364 

 

www.ourladyofthelake.com 
952-472-1284 

Fr. Tony O’Neill, Pastor 
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Monday - June 13th 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
7:00pm    Boy Scout Meeting - School Cafeteria 

Tuesday - June 14th 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 

Wednesday - June 15th 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center  
10:00am  Mail-Out Bulletin - Church Library  
7:00pm    Incredible Festival Meeting - Fireside Rm. 

Thursday - June 16th 
9:00am     Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
10:00am   Communion Ministry at LMS - Faith 
6:00pm     Stewardship Committee Meeting -  
       Fireside Room 

Friday - June 17th 
9:00am     Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
 

Calendar subject to change without notice. 

Calendar for the Week of June 12th, 2016 

Our Lady ON the Lake Supper Cruise  
 

  Enjoy a night on the lake with Fr. Tony and friends while enjoying a 4-course meal! 
 

FRIDAY, JULY 8TH  

 

Boarding starts at 6pm with shove-off at 6:30pm. This year we will be launching from the Al & Alma Port. 
 

Cruise, Break Bread with Fr. Tony & Enjoy the Summer Night! 
 

Silent Auction, Free Raffle & Parting Gifts! 
 

All that for $99 per person!  It’s filling up quickly so reserve your spot now!  
 Please call 612-801-4390 for tickets or questions. 

 

--Incredible Festival Silent Auction 

SCHEDULE CHANGES 
 

Due to the installation of the new sound system,  
Eucharistic Adoration on Tuesday, June 14th, has been cancelled.  

We will not have any services on Monday, June 13th, Wednesday, June 15th,  
Thursday, June 16th, and Friday, June 17th.  

Confessions will be heard on Tuesday, June 14th at 6:00pm  
and Mass begins at 6:30pm in the Church. 

 

Below is a list of Masses at area churches for the week of June 13th: 
 

St. John the Baptist in Excelsior -Tuesday through Friday at 8:00am 
St. Boniface in St. Bonifacius - Tuesday & Wednesday at 8:00am 

St. Bartholomew in Wayzata  - Wednesday & Thursday at 8:00am 

RCIA - Rite of Catholic Initiation of Adults 
 

Have you been confirmed in the Catholic Church? Have you received your First Communion? Have you 
been baptized? The RCIA program is for anyone who has not yet received these sacraments. We meet 
weekly to discuss all sorts of topics about the Church, to delve into the meaning of the Sunday Mass 
readings, and to share the journey of faith with other class members. Sessions won’t start until           
September, but now is the time to start thinking about whether this is something that you want to do 
for yourself this year. If you are interested in this program, or have any questions about it, please       
contact Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or call 952-472-1284 x145.  

Catholic Watchmen Rally 
 

All men are invited to the Catholic Watchmen Rally on Thursday, June 16th, from 6:30 to 9:00pm at        
St. Hubert’s Church, 8201 Main Street in Chanhassen. Jeff Cavins will present on “Jesus Walking in Me: 
The Choices I Make.” This Catholic Watchmen Rally is an opportunity for men to draw closer to Jesus 
Christ and invest in fellowship with other men. There will be time for Adoration and Confession. Dinner 
will be provided. (Free-will offering.) If you have any questions, please contact Susanna Bolle at            
651-291-4411 or bolles@archspm.org. 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Recently, we celebrated the solemnity of the Sacred Heart. The devotion to 
the Scared Heart of Jesus was very important in my family.  Each of us kids, 
when we were born, was dedicated to the Sacred Heart. The revelation of God 
in the Scriptures is that He is a God of Love. Jesus reveals God as love in the 
revelation of His own heart – His Sacred Heart. The image of the Sacred Heart 
of Jesus is a very common one in churches and in homes. It depicts Jesus with a heart which 
is burning. This communicates a great truth that Jesus’ heart burns with love for each of us. 
What a tremendous joy and consolation that should bring us. May each of us know deep in 
our hearts that burning love that Jesus has for us, and through that love may we be inspired 
to love one another as He has commanded us. 
 

I wanted to let you know that I will be taking a trip to Scotland, leaving June 15. I will be 
spending time there with family and we will be taking time to celebrate my parents’ 60th  
wedding anniversary. I will also have an opportunity to visit the highlands with two priest 
friends. Be assured of my prayers while I am gone. 
 
God bless,  
 

Fr. Tony  

West Suburban Grief Coalition meets at  
Saint Barnabas Lutheran Church  
15600 Old Rockford Road, Plymouth, MN 55446 
763-553-1239 
The group meets on Thursdays, 4:30-6:00pm. 
 

June 16th: Journey Following Husband’s Death  
June 23rd: Progressing through Grief 
June 30th: Moving from Stress to Balance 

 
Liturgy Matters: Hospitality at liturgy is about 
closing distances so that we all might draw near 
to God. It means that we see in the face of  
others the Christ whom we have come to  
liturgy to encounter. Peace to you! 

 
Please review the names in the next column.  

If you wish to add or remove someone,  
please call the Parish Office.  

We pray for those in need. May the Lord  
comfort them in their time of sickness and  
bless those who care for them. Please keep  

the following individuals in your prayers:  
 

Chris A., Vern Andersen, Alan Blackwell,  
Bob Blake, Joyce Blume, Tim Daly, Dan Entinger,  

David Filippi, Mark Fliss, LuAnn Geib,  
Kathy Gnitka, Fred Hanley, Greg Howard,  
Clarence & Connie Korbel, Joe Lofrano,  

Darlene McGowan, Andra Olson, Bobby Reil,  
Adam Richardt, Mary Schmidt, Mike Schulz,  

Mike & Kim Sorensen, Warren & Louise Spigler,  
and Fr. Mike Tegeder 

 
We Pray for Those in the Military:  

 

David B., Nicholas J., Benjamin M.,  
Christopher P., Braden T., Darrell V.,  

and Noah V. 

Pastoral Ministry  

Light for the Week: Jesus’ words to the sinful woman in Sunday’s Gospel are for us as 
well:  “Your faith has saved you; go in peace.” The story of their encounter reveals  

the depth of her transformation, a transformation that leads to peace. 
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Attention - Students in 4th Grade & above! We will have Altar Server Training on Sunday, June 12th, from 
9:30-10:30am. Please meet in the front pews immediately following the 8:30am Mass.  
 

First Communion pictures have arrived! Please pick up your pictures and 1st Communion banner in the 
Church Office. Questions? Contact Kathy at 952-472-1284 x147.  
 

Vacation Bible School starts this Monday! We’ve got an exciting week planned here at Barnyard Roundup 
- where Jesus gathers us together! We begin each morning at 9:00am with Bible stories, crafts, games, 
music, skits and snacks! We’ll conclude each day at Noon and children will be picked up in the Gym. 
Watch your email for daily updates.  
 

Mark your calendars for Sunday, July 24th, for a bus trip to the Grotto of the Redemption in West Bend, 
Iowa! We’ll travel in comfort on an air-conditioned coach bus and stop for Mass and lunch on the way. 
Check out their website at westbendgrotto.com. Watch for the flyer in next week’s bulletin. Questions? 
Contact Carla LaBore or Kathy Hejna at 952-472-1284.  
 

There’s still time to register for Faith Formation Classes for the 2016-17 school year. Registration forms 
are on the website. For more information about our programs, contact Kathy at 952-472-1284 x147. 

Faith Formation 

RESOURCE KIOSK NOW OPEN! Visit the Resource Kiosk in the back of Church, 
across from the Library. We have the latest books & CDs available! Please take one 
home and return it when you’re finished, or share it with a friend! There are many    
topics to pick from! Just in time for summer! 

Mark your calendars for Sunday, July 24th, for a bus trip to the Grotto of the  
Redemption in West Bend, Iowa. Here’s the story of how the Grotto came into being…  

As a young seminarian, Fr. Dobberstein became critically ill with pneumonia. As he fought for  
his life, he prayed to the Blessed Virgin Mary to intercede for him and promised to build a  

shrine in her honor if he lived. The illness passed and after his ordination, he came to  
West Bend as pastor in 1898. For over a decade, he stockpiled rocks and precious stones.  
Often called the Eighth Wonder of the World, it portrays scenes in the life of Christ using  
stones and gems from around the world. Join us for Mass, lunch & a tour of the Shrine.  

More information will be available in upcoming bulletins. Questions?  
Contact Carla LaBore or Kathy Hejna at 952-472-1284. 

Formed: Online Catholic Resource 
 
Can’t make it to a Bible Study class and want to learn more about your faith? Register online at 
Formed.org and enter the parish code: PYWYWJ.  You will have access to the resources from           
Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, including Bible studies, movies, and eBooks. You can download 
these titles and read or watch them at your convenience. If you have any questions, please contact 
Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or 952-472-1284 x145. 
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Stewardship Thought 
 

“When I entered your house, you did not 
give me water for my feet…”  - Luke 7:44 

  

Today’s Gospel calls us to consider how we 
serve God. Do we consume like the Pharisee 
who simply reclines at the table and expects 
to be served? Or, do we contribute like the 

woman who kneels before Jesus and washes 
His feet? Every day we must make a choice. 

Take or give? Consume or contribute?  
Recline or serve? 

Financial Stewardship 
 

Collection totals for June 4th & 5th, 2016: 
 

 Weekly Actual . . . . . . . . .  $11,103 
  

 Weekly Requirement . . .  $15,856              
    
 Fiscal YTD Actuals . . . . . .  $784,724 
  

 Fiscal YTD Requirement. . $729,370 
 

Thank you for your generosity  
to Our Lady of the Lake! 

JuanAnna Coffee 
 

Stop by the Church Office to place an order for JuanAnna Coffee or contact Stephanie 
Greene at swgreene1@gmail.com or 612-759-3332. Based on availability, your order could 
be ready for pick-up in 24 hours or less! Your purchase supports the building of new homes 
for the most needy of San Lucas Toliman when we are there in July. Please continue to save 
your cloth coffee bags for drop-off in the Church Office - a parishioner is working on a     
project with them to send to Guatemala with us in July. Thank you for your support! 

OLL PICTORIAL DIRECTORY   
 

Do you enjoy greeting people and making new friends? Have a creative side that you haven’t  
tapped into for a while? The Co-Chairs of the Pictorial Directory need a few great people to help  

make the Directory a success… plus, it WILL be FUN! Help is needed in a variety of areas to match  
your interests including phone calling, greeting and ushering at photography sessions, data entry,  

organizing parish activity pages, serving refreshments and more. To sign-up to help or for more  
information, please contact Judy at 354judy@gmail.com or 763-273-1203 or Carol at  
carolshukle@frontiernet.net or 612-232-7800. We’d love to have you join our team! 

Mark your calendars!! September 9th
, 10th

 & 11th
, 2016 

 

Our Lady of the Lake’s  37th Annual  INCREDIBLE FESTIVAL 
 

The Silent Auction Needs You! Summer is when a lot of retailers have 
Crazy Days Sales and drastically marked-down prices on great items! 
Please keep the Incredible Festival Silent Auction in mind when you come 
across those awesome deals! It is a perfect time to pick up some great 
items to donate. The Silent Auction is always on the lookout for big ticket 
items like cars, boats, 4-wheelers, campers & more! Thank you!! 

Thank you to everyone who made a donation for the new sound system in Church!  
Donations totaled $13,195.51 . We appreciate your generosity!  

We should be enjoying the new sound system the weekend of June 18th & 19th. 



  

 

Please support our advertisers.  
Because of them, the printing of the  

bulletin is possible. This week we feature:   

 
MINNESOTA 
LAKES BANK 

 

952-472-5556 

 
 MINUTEMAN PRESS® 

  MINNETONKA - MOUND 
 

     952-472-4590 
 

orders_mmpress@msn.com 
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OLL Committee Chairs 
 

  Cemetery Committee  
    Jim Devick   952-472-4347 
  Council of Catholic Women 
    Judy Gauvin   952-472-4760 
    Carol Shukle   612-232-7800 
  KC Grand Knight 
    David Wilson   612-275-6647  
  Maintenance/Safety Committee 
    Roberta Henrich  952-472-4865   
  Parish Council    
    Bob Chilson, Chair   952-472-1284 x162 
    Michael Border       612-759-2222 
    Mary Davis                               952-472-1284 x162 
    Stephanie Greene  612-759-3332 
    Lee LaBore    952-412-2771 
    Mickey Pula              612-850-8301 
    Rich Rogers                              952-472-1284 x162 
    Michael Stockinger                952-378-3559  
    Pamela Vogt             612-293-8648  
  PTO President 
    Adrianne O’Connor  952-472-1284 x150 
  School Board 
    Kirk Geadelmann  952-472-1284 x162  
  Stewardship Committee 
    Tim Kenealy   952-472-1284 x162 
  Trustees 
    John Biglow   612-237-7456 
    Roberta Henrich  952-472-4865 
 

***Community Resources*** 
 

  PennyWise Shop   952-472-1284 x182  
PennyWise is currently closed.  

 

  Westonka Food Shelf    952-472-5599   
 

  WeCAN (Western Communities 
              Action Network)    952-472-0742 

Rosary Intention:  
 

Profound Repentance 

Mass Intentions for the Week  
beginning Monday, June 13th 

 

Mon. 8:00am     No Service 
Tues. 6:30pm     Russ Wildermuth  
Wed. 9:00am     No Service 
Thurs. 8:00am     No Service 
Fri.  8:00am     No Service  
Sat. 5:00pm     Theresa & Jerry Kohman 
Sun. 8:30am      Parish 
 10:30am   Marlin & Jo Sicheneder 

We would like to extend a special welcome  
to all visitors who are worshiping with  

us today! If you live in the area, we invite  
you to become registered parishioners.  
Please call or stop by the Parish Office  

(952-472-1284 x162) or visit our  
website at ourladyofthelake.com. 

Marriage: To confirm a wedding, please        
contact Fr. Tony at least 8 months before        
planning to marry. 
 

Baptism: For baptismal information, please 
contact Carla LaBore, Coordinator of Adult 
Faith Formation, at 952-472-1284 x145. 

The Church Office has changed  
to its summer schedule -  

we are closed all day on Fridays. 

  Graphic Design 

  Digital Imaging & Offset Printing 

  Color Copies 

  Newsletters    Catalogs 

 Brochures    Flyers    Folders 

  Business Stationery & Forms 
 

Full Service Printing 

OLL Parish Directory: We are continually updating 
our parish registry.  If you have changed your name, 
address, phone number, etc., please call the church 
office at 952-472-1284, ext.162 so we can update your 
information. Accurate information helps us keep in 
touch with our parishioners. Thank you!  


